Letter of Intent for Garage at 1023 Emerald Street Madison, WI 53715

We intend to replace our current 14’ x 22’ garage with a newly built 24’ x 37’ detached garage.
The garage building will include a new reinforced concrete floating slab, 8 walls and Vinyl
Siding to match the house. The project cannot be scheduled with the contractor, American
Garage Builders, until a permit is issued. Once approved and on the schedule, the proposed
building should be completed within a week's time. It is our hope and intention to have the
project completed this summer.
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